
Northeast Kingdom College Night for Parents & Students

LYNDONVILLE– The annual Northeast Kingdom College Night for high school students and 
parents will be held on Monday, April 8, 2019, on the Lyndon campus of Northern Vermont 
University. 

The free college fair, sponsored by Lyndon Institute, NVU - Lyndon Upward Bound, and St. 
Johnsbury Academy, runs from 6:30 to 8:00 P.M. in the Stannard Gymnasium. High school 
juniors, sophomores, and their parents are particularly encouraged to attend and meet admissions 
representatives from more than 100 colleges and universities from New England and across the 
U.S. offering liberal arts as well as technical and business-oriented studies. 
Don’t miss this great opportunity for Northeast Kingdom students and families to get 
information and resources needed for applying and preparing for college. 

The TRIO Upward Bound programs at Northern University at Lyndon and Johnson are college 
preparatory programs funded through the United States Department of Education that are 
committed to providing modest income, first generation college bound students with the 
academic background, college preparatory experiences and support needed to succeed in college 
immediately after high school. Upward Bound students spend six weeks each summer living and 
studying on their program’s campus, and participate in academic, leadership, and community 
service activities throughout the school year to prepare for college. The Upward Bound students 
worked as volunteer shoppers for the families and got a chance to give back to our local 
community. 
 


